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Brothers and Sisters, 
 
I would like to thank each of you for the honor of representing you and our Lodge for 
the last 5 months. There have been many exciting things since this board took office. 
From Singo Nights, Slot Tournaments, Texas Hold Em, Nacho Bingo and many other 
events. I would like to thank everyone who has dedicated their time to make sure events 
like this are possible. Our lodge does not operate without your efforts.  
 
Last month was the Norwood Day Parade and we had an amazing turnout to represent 
the Lodge on an extremely hot day. 
 
The Lodge Picnic is coming up on September 20th, from 12pm-6pm. Join us for what 
will be a fun day! We’ll have many fun activities as usual, including a new one this year. 
Please feel free to ask the bartender on ways to help volunteer for the Picnic.  
 
Summer is coming to an end and Fall is beginning, so it’s time to fill your bellies with 
some good ole’ fried food. That being said, the kitchen will be open for wings and all 
other menu items beginning on Monday, September 15th.  
 
You can stay informed on all upcoming events in the Lodge by reviewing the newsletter 
and calendars that are emailed, the communications bulletin board at the Lodge, as well 
as the Lodge Facebook page. 
 
WHO DEY!!! Bengals season is kicking off! We’re looking for volunteers to provide 
food on Game DEYS. There is a sign-up sheet posted on the kitchen door. We would 
appreciate it if you would consider providing or prepping food for an upcoming game. 
 
The $35.00 board is behind the Bar for the Superbowl Party! Please ask the Bartender 
if you wish to purchase a square(s). By purchasing a square, you’re guaranteed entry to 
the Superbowl Party, all food and drinks during the party, (beer and bottom-shelf 
liquor), PLUS 17 chances to win $100, as we draw one winner for $100, at the end of 
every regular season Bengals Game. 
 
We are always looking for ideas to keep the Lodge active. All ideas are welcome, feel 
free to communicate with any Board Member. You’re also always encouraged to attend 
an upcoming General Membership Meeting or the Lodge Planning Meeting to learn 
more about what is taking place at the Lodge. Please remember your Moose Family 
and continue your support of the Endowment Fund, and the 9 O’clock ceremony. 
 
I look forward to seeing you around the Lodge this Fall! 
 
Fraternally yours, 
Craig Spille, President 
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SAVE THE DATE:  

ANNUAL LODGE PICNIC 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 20TH FROM 12PM-6PM 
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